
How to propose content to the Knowledge Network newsletter  

The Newsletter of the Union Civil Protection Knowledge Network is published quarterly.  

The Newsletter is full of UCPM-related news, updates from the community and information on 
upcoming events, learning opportunities and new resources in the field of civil protection and 
disaster risk management. 

Contributions from the wider civil protection community are more than welcome: we are very 
keen to receive content on the latest news, developments, events or stories in your area.  

If you have relevant forthcoming events that should be announced, feel free to share those, too.  

You can send your ideas to our mailbox: ECHO-CP-KNOWLEDGE-NETWORK-
PLATFORM@ec.europa.eu. Once we have received your ideas, we’ll come back to you to 
discuss further.  

Here are some essentials for the format of the article:  

• Text: 400-500 words. It should ideally also include a title and links/contact details;  
• We need also need a couple of visuals with a good resolution (minimum 1920x1080 

pixels, 72 DPI) with a caption and copyright information; and 
• We strongly encourage you to include at least one quote, where possible. 

If you have an idea for a story but are not sure if it’s suitable for the newsletter, don’t hesitate to 
get in touch with us: we will be happy to discuss it further with you.  

Please also keep in mind that we are always looking for news and ideas to share on the 
Knowledge Network platform itself. There is no deadline for that - your content is always 
welcome. The Platform is at your disposal! 
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